



## SOCKS FOR SOLDIERS SPONSORED BY ST. PAUL CHOIR

Sunday, November 10th & November 17th, 2024

In remembrance of Veteran's Day, please join the Choir in honoring our veterans with donations of NEW SOCKS, any style, both men & women.

Donations may be brought to the designated area in the social hall.

Socks will be donated to the Cleveland Grays Armory Museum, and will be distributed to organizations serving at-risk veterans, transitional homes for veterans, homeless shelters serving veterans, and organizations providing care to remotely deployed service members.

Thank you for your support!

Questions? Contact Mary Olenik mbozikis@sbcglobal.net